
Our vision is too big to carry alone: we need support from people like YOU! 

The best way to learn about all that we do is to schedule a tour: a member of our
leadership team will guide you through our main campus where you'll learn about our
direct services including counseling, advocacy, medical, mental health, and now
residential assistance. 

If you believe in our vision as strongly as we do, we encourage you to take action and 
GET INVOLVED.  Call us at (479) 621-0385, or scan here:

WAYS TO GET INVOLVED
Volunteer

Donate

Employment
Schedule a Tour

Schedule a Training

Sponsor Highlight
Thank you to First National Bank for your continued support to our organization and the
community as a whole. In the last half of 2022, FNB provided food and beverage for our
sponsor reception, supported our In It to End It wine pull, and hosted their annual Tree of
Hope on behalf of our organization.  We are grateful for their support in the community!

WELCOME, 2023

WE HAVE BIG PLANS COMING YOUR WAY

Save the Dates

New Year. New Services. Same Goal.

Eliminating child abuse and empowering children to find their
voice has always been at the root of the work we do at the
Children's Advocacy Center of Benton County. As of January 1,
2023, we will be expanding our programming to best serve
children and families in our community. This is made possible by
our merge with Restoration Village, a long-term women and
children's shelter.

April 2023

April is Child Abuse
Awareness month, and our
Annual Pinwheel Rally. Stay
tuned for more information

on purchasing pinwheels
and other ways to get

involved!

April 15, 2023

Family Fun Festival
will feature a full-day of

activities including our annual
5K. We are thrilled to partner

with the City of Rogers for
this one-of-a-kind event.

@CACBentonCounty
@CACBentonCounty
@children's-advocacy-center-of-benton-county/

Restoration Village has offered women in crisis safe shelter,
food, and transportation for over 30 years. Progamming
includes advocacy, counseling, and community outreach. 

Many of these services are already offered at the CAC and we look forward to
growing from this new opportunity.
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